Kiddle Ordinance passes in Hallandale Beach

By: Michele Lazarow

I have always wanted to fight for those who could not fight for themselves. Once I realized that putting an official title in front of my name would be the best way to impact change, I ran for political office. I am now a Hallandale Beach City Commissioner. I fight against all animal cruelty, but mostly I fight against the sales puppy mill puppies in pet stores.

One afternoon while I was at an event in Miami, I met Debbie Dietz and she told me about Kiddle's Law. Hardly hearing about it and before I had even read it, I said yes without hesitation. I wasted no time asking our city attorney to a draft a version for Hallandale Beach. I told our attorney that whatever obstacles there were, we needed to make it work. She worked with Matthew Dietz to draft the best law possible for our first responders and residents.

I have three rescue dogs and spend time at the dog park. That was where I first met Polett Villalta and her service dog, Brandi. Polett is a long time resident of Hallandale Beach and is very active in our community. I had asked her what she thought about Kiddle's Law and that was when Polett told me about a sad and scary experience that had happened to her and Brandi. After hearing about Polett's experience of her dog being attacked and having to wait for her mother to come to her aid, I knew this was necessary for not only Hallandale Beach, but all cities.

If our first responders are able to take our human family members to hospitals during times of crisis, why shouldn't our service animals be treated the same? Our animals are just as much a part of our family and no one should have to feel powerlessness when their family member is injured. I know how I have felt when one of my dogs was sick and I am able to drive her to the hospital. The idea that my dog would be injured or sick and not being able to get her to a hospital would be a constant concern. I feel great to know that we have a law in place that hopefully help protect anyone from experiencing that fear.

I knew that my colleagues would support it without hesitation. As a result of our passage other Broward county cities are now considering Kiddle's Law.

If there is ever anyone who would like to pass this in their city, I would be more than happy to help. Please do not hesitate to contact me.

Michele Lazarow City Commissioner Hallandale Beach

Cell: 305-607-5683 mlazarow@cohb.org